
Mr Simon Cordell 
109 Burncroft Ave 
Enfield EN3 7JQ 
01/12/2016

OPERATIONAL REFERENCE NO./PTI URN: 01YE0355816 DEFENDANT: Simon CORDELL (D.O.B. 
26/01/1981)

Dear A. PARMAR

I am writing this letter due to the letter of discontinuance you sent to my solicitors dated the 15/11/2016.

I asked my solicitors to obtain my custody records for when I was arrested on the 14/08/2016 for Threats to kill, 
where I was taken to Wood Green Police station as Edmonton police station was closed due to ongoing work being
carried out, which has never been supplied by the CPS or police to myself or my acting solicitors before this case 
was discontinued, for this case I was bailed until the 04/10/2016 as they classed me as unfit for interview.
I was charged on the 05/10/2016 for Section 4 POA for this case. The Office in charge of this case was PC Campbell 
PC 205732 he was the person that interviewed me for both the case of the 14/08/2016 and the 04/10/2016.

On the 04/10/2016 I was again arrested just before I was due to go to Edmonton Police station for the bail to return 
for the above case this time for Criminal damage, I was interviewed for both cases by the above named police 
officer and charged on the 05/10/2016 for both dates the charges where Section 4 POA and Criminal damage I have 
also asked for the my custody records for the 04/10/2016 and this has also not been supplied to myself or my acting 
solicitors.

I would still like a copy of the custody records so they can be filed with my paper work and was wondering if you 
could send me a copy of the custody records for the whole of my detention for the 14/08/2016 and the 04/10/2016 I 
would be most grateful if this could be done.

I believe custody record no for the 14/08/2016 is 01YD 6024 16 but I am not sure of the custody record no for the 
04/10/2016.

I have also never had any paper work for the Criminal damage charge and again would like copies of these and the 
statement from the person who said I done what I did. As my solicitors was only ever served the paper work for the 
case for the 14/08/2016.

I like to keep all my paper work on file so without the missing papers work I cannot do this, I believe due to being 
charged I do have a right to the paper work and would be grateful if this could be sent via this email address, I hope 
you can help in this matter.

If you cannot help in this matter could you please let me know via this email address lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Regards

Mr Simon Cordell
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